
December 2023 

News From The PAC 
 
 
 

 
Holiday Cookie Fundraiser — Forms are 
Due back Dec 11th. 

 

 

          Important Dates 
 

*     Dec 13—Family Dance  5:30-8:00pm 

*     Dec  15—Taco in a bag Lunch—Whole School 

• Dec 18—Christmas Concert 

• Dec 20—Report Cards go home 

*     Dec 21 - Ugly Sweater Day 

*     Dec 22—PJ Day 

• Dec 25- Jan 5—Christmas Break  

*      Jan 8 - Return to School 

 
Happy Holiday Season Carson Families!!! 
 
I hope that you are all having a great start to December! We have a lot of amazing events and activities 
planned for the next few weeks.  PAC is working hard to add special holiday magic to our school com-
munity. This includes Taco in a Bag on Dec 15 for the whole school and a school dance on Dec 13, 
2023.  Thank you Pac for supporting our students! 

We will host our school concert on Dec 18 at 11 am and 1 pm.  Mrs. Beil and the students have 
been preparing for a great show!  
Congratulations to both our boy's and girl's Volleyball teams who had a successful season! Our students 
played well and had a great finish! A special thanks to our Volleyball coaches and volunteers for helping 
our kids reach their potential.   
2024 is sure to be another great year full of learning and fun. I hope you have the chance to rest and 
rejuvenate over the break. We look forward to seeing you in the new year!  
 
Happy Holidays! 
Ashleigh Desbiens 



Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

    1 
Hot Lunch 

Back –40 

4 5 6 7 8  
Hot Lunch 

Back –40 

11 
Cookie Fundraiser 

Forms Due Back! 

12 13 

Family Dance 

  5:30-8:00 

14 15 
Taco in a Bag 

Lunch 

For the Whole 

School 

18 
Winter Concert 

11am and 1pm 

19 20 
Report Cards Go 

Home 

21   
Ugly Sweater Day 

22 

Pjama Day 

25 Merry Christmas 

Winter Break 
 No School 

26 Boxing Day 

Winter Break 
No School 

27 

Winter Break 
No School 

28 

Winter Break 
No School 

29 

Winter Break 
No School 

1 Happy New Year 

Winter Break 
No School 

2 

Winter Break 
No School 

3 

Winter Break 
No School 

 

4 

Winter Break 
No School 

5 

Winter Break 
No School 

 

December 2023 



IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

  

Thank You to our Volleyball Coaches, Rick Prosk and Tammy Dag. 

Carson Boys placed 2nd in the finals and our girls Team placed 4th.  

Congratulations to both teams! 

 

As the weather is changing and getting colder, please ensure 

students are dressing properly for the Weather.  

 

 

REMINDER : We are a Nut Free and Scent Free School!!! 

 

 

  We have a Food Drive happening at our School now until 

Dec 15th. If you have any non- perishable items please feel 

free to drop them off! 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Our School Troll Ski Dates will be Jan 29th 31st and Feb 1st 2024. Notices will be 

sent home at a later date. 

 

If your child is going to be away please remember to call the school or report 

an absence on our website at https://carson.sd28.bc.ca/ .  

Click the Contact heading and then Report Absence.  

 

To stay updated on events happening at our school check out our Calendar un-

der the News Hub Tab. 

https://carson.sd28.bc.ca/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Ms Favron’s  Grade 6/7 class has been working 

hard at putting their Art Skills to work !! 


